
Don’t miss out, make sure you are registered to vote! If you have voted previously 
and you haven’t moved home, then you don’t need to re-register.

Apply by Tuesday 16 April at www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 

You can also now apply online to vote by post or proxy (giving someone 
permission to vote on your behalf). Go to www.solihull.gov.uk/postal-proxy-voting

The deadline is 5pm on Wednesday 17 April 2024 (postal) 
and 5pm on Wednesday 24 April 2024 (proxy).

Elections will be taking place in 
Solihull on Thursday 2 May 2024.

Find out more at

No ID? You can apply for free voter ID

electoralcommission.org.uk/voterID

To contact the elections team, either email 
election@solihull.gov.uk or call 0121 704 6042



SolihullSolihull
Help us decide the future 

of your local election boundaries

https://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/solihull

Consultation closes: 10 April 2024
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